
From: Keli Bender
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Busch Seg
Date: Wednesday, September 08, 2010 3:29:37 PM

Jeff;
This is in regards to the Richard Busch segregation SG-09-00011.  Mr. Busch has met all of the
requirements set forth in the KRD General Guidelines.  If you need additional information, please let
me know. (I will be out of the office until Wednesday, September 15th)
Keli
Keli R. Bender
Lands Clerk/RRA
krd.keli@fairpoint.net
1(509) 925-6158
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